
  

 
 
 
 

 

Ref: SCRIP ID- SRGHFL, SCRIP CODE-534680, ISIN NO - INE559N01010 

Date: 08-09-2020 
To, 
Department of Corporate Affairs 
BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai- 400001 
  

Dear Sir, 

Subject:- Corrigendum to the Annual Report for Financial Year 2019-20 

With reference to the captioned subject, we hereby inform that we have noticed an inadvertent 

typological error in the Annual Report 2019-20 published on 30th August, 2020. This error as 

per details given below, is hereby rectified by way of this Corrigendum:- 

1. On Page 10 under the para of Healthy Asset Quality, it is indicated that “we provide 

secured collateral loans with security of around 200 times”, this 200 times should be 

read as 200%. 

2. On page 31 under the para of Asset quality and NPA,  it is indicated that “The Company’s 

Asset Quality remains robust and in control as it provides collateral loans with security 

of about 200 times”,  this 200 times should be read as 200%. 

We further wish to inform you that the said correction has no impact on the financial statements 

of the Company for the financial year ended March 31, 2020 and that this corrigendum should 

be read in conjunction with the Annual Report 2019-2020. 

In this connection, we sincerely regret for the inconvenience caused. 

Kindly take the above information on record. 

Thanking You, 

Yours Faithfully, 

With Regards, 

For SRG Housing Finance Limited 

 

Sunaina Nagar 

Company Secretary 

M.No:- A40754 

 

 

 

Sunaina


